January 2, 2025

Dear Chairman and Board Members,

The Badger Education Association is filing intent to bargain for the 2025-2027 master contract. We
would like to continue to use the interest based bargaining that we have used in past negotiation
sessions. We would be willing to start when the board is ready.

Enclosed is a copy of the notice that has been sent to the State Bureau of Mediation Services.

Sincerely,

BEA Negotiator

BEA Negotiator



